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Ms Hayley Philpot
Coroners Registrar
Coroners Court of Victoria
65 Kavanagh Street
SOUTHBANK VIC 3006

Dear Ms Philpot

Re: Investigation into the death of Samer Damouni (Ref COR 2015 003498)

| refer to your letter to Rebecca McTernan, Director of Better Care Victoria, which enclosed the inquest finding
including recommendations made by the coroner under the Coroners Act 2008 (Vic).

Please note that the recommendations made in relation to the death do not fall within the remit of Better Care
Victoria, which is a part of Safer Care Victoria.

| have referred your correspondence to the Health Service Performance and Commissioning Division of the
Department of Health and Human Services for consideration and response.

If you would like any further information, please contact my Office via email at anna.nowland@dhhs.vic.gov.au.

Yours sincérely,

} N/

//7
/’rofessor Euan Wallace AM
éhlef Executive Officer
Safer Care Victoria

cc. Dr Margaret Grigg, Executive Director, Health Service Performance and Commissioning Division, Department
of Health and Human Services
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